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NEWCASTLE MUNICIPALITY

 
               NOTICE FOR CANCELLATION OF A BID
Bid No.: -A087-2014/15 – Request For Proposals For The Preparation Of The JBC Node Precinct Plan To Support The Neighbourhood Development Programme In Newcastle
The above mentioned bid is hereby cancelled and will be re- advertised. All bids received in this instance shall be returned unopened. The bidders who submitted bids are hereby requested to provide the Newcastle Municipality with their addresses in order to facilitate the returning of their bid documents by courier or alternatively the bid documents can be collected from our offices at the following address:
Municipal Civic Centre (Rates hall), 37 Murchison Street, Newcastle
Please refer all queries to:

Mr Sabelo Vilakazi/ Ms Z Mtetwa 034 328 7818/ 7827
Mr. K. Masange
Municipal Manager
Municipal Civic Centre

Private Bag X6621
Newcastle

2940
